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And if they aren’t an admin on the Facebook page then it wont let you sponsor a post. E. 
Pinlac states that he is not sure if the instagram they use is connected to Facebook. A 
member in the committee made it last year. A. Orejel states that if it isn’t giving access then 
they will need the actual account of the Facebook. That’s probably how it will work but if we 
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after those three days will they be the first to know is going to be elected for 
the position or will students be able to see what everyone is voting for. E. 
Pinlac states that on Sunday night he will be removing their access so he can 
see the votes. Only him James and maybe Sia will see the votes. They 
announce the winners on Wednesday after they go through the votes. They 
have to make sure that only students are voting. S. Saquee states that there are 
some candidates still sending in pictures because they didn’t like the ones that 
have been posted. A. Orejel states that we should be allowed to change their 
bios. J. Caroll states unless someone has a critical reason otherwise at this 
point we shouldn’t be changing anything. The reason being is that we gave the 
candidates opportunities to change their pictures at the candidate meeting. 
They should have a valid reason because if we do allow someone to change 
anything that it could bring up some issues. A. Orejel states that they will not 
be changing any pictures from now on. 

25:29 
ii. Calendar updates 

A.Orejel asks if there are any calendar 
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31:00 
 
VII.  NEW BUSINESS ITEMS 

A. DISCUSSION ITEM – Grievance Evaluation 
A. Bilapatte state that so far they have received 5 grievance forms. Two are from the same 
person and the other three come from different candidates. Majority of them deal with things 
that have happened on campus. One is about a poster being posted where it is not allowed. 
Another is about posters being stapled. When candidates were told that they should be 
pasted. The person who filed the grievance form sent pictures. J. Caroll states that since they 
have a screen shot and all the names of the candidates. It is best to send them an email letting 
them know that they have received that complaint. It can be count as a warning because 
whether they 
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election season since most people are gone. J. Caroll states that they shouldn’t use language 
that will stress candidates even more. A. Bilapatte states that they will only send an email to 
those who submitted the grievance form and send a positive email to all the candidates.  

49:03 
B. DISCUSSION ITEM – 
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